
From: George Hunter  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 2:49 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: New CIP - City Council - Delegation Request 
Importance: High 
 
Sirs:  I would very much like to make an emergency delegation to City council on Dec 16th in respect of 
the Proposed New CIP and apologize for this late request. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if there are any questions. 
 
George Hunter 
Grove Street Developments Inc. 
 
 


